
The Club Aim’s and Aspirations  

• To provide members with regular club rallies to various locations 

that are both enjoyable and relaxing for a wide range of people 

from all walks of life. 

• To encourage and promote safety whilst towing our caravans to 

various destinations. 

• To organise monthly meetings with interesting agendas relating to caravanning. The club 

sometimes invites guest speakers with expertise in this field to address caravanning matters. 

• Please feel free to ask our club members for their caravanning advice. Several of our 

members have decades of caravanning experience.  

 

Who We Are? 

Since 1972, our club has promoted and encouraged caravanning in the ACT community. If you wish 

to talk to us about membership, please contact through one of the following ways: 

• Email:  

o secretary@canberracaravanclub.org 

o membership@canberracaravanclub.org 

• Web: canberracaravanclub.org 

• Mail: The Secretary, Canberra Caravan Club Inc., PO Box 579, Curtin ACT 2605 

We are a group of caravanners that love to get away and enjoy what our region has to offer. If this 

is what you are interested in and would like to have some company, get in contact with us. 

 

What is a Club Rally? 

This is where club members hitch up their caravan and head for a predetermined destination. The 

club has monthly rallies to destinations up to 300km from Canberra. Most rallies stay at caravan 

parks but sometimes stays at showgrounds or bush camps. Most years the club also does a roving 

rally to various locations, over greater distances, for a couple of weeks.  

The club has some rallies associated with specific events 

or purposes. In early Autumn, the club has a rally where 

we have a sporting competition (suitable to the ability and 

dignity of our members).  At another rally, the club holds 

a fund-raising event like an auction of excess goods & 

materials donated by 

members. The club 

also attends rallies 

coordinated by the 

NSW and National Association of Caravan Clubs. 

 

Happy Hour at a Rally 
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Other Club Events 

Every second Sunday night of the month (7:00pm), the 

club has a meeting at the Southern Cross Club at Woden 

to discuss club activities. Most members enjoy a meal 

together at the SCC before this meeting (5:30pm).  

The club also arranges social occasions for members to 

gather and enjoy each other’s company in a relaxed and 

convivial atmosphere. These events are usually held on a weekday over lunch or organised functions 

such as the theatre. 

 

Why Join our Club? 

There are many Canberra caravans parked in backyards that only see the open road once a year. 

Joining a caravan club provides an opportunity to optimise the use of your caravan by travelling 

regularly with a friendly group of like-minded people to a variety of destinations. 

A caravan club provides the opportunity for research before purchasing your next caravan. Members 

are more than happy to show prospective members through their vans and to point out the pros 

and cons of their caravans and caravanning equipment. Information about safe towing and caravan 

maintenance is also shared with members. 

Prospective members and guests are under no obligation to join. The club encourages prospective 

members to attend several club events to see whether the club activities are what you are looking 

for. 

 

A dinner at a Rally 


